
 

 

                       

 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Your child/ren’s attendance in school is 
very important to us.  Our attendance 
figures are currently reporting at 94.83% 
against a target of 97.5%. 
The school is unable to  
authorise term-time 
holiday since we  
recognise the importance of children 
being in school at every opportunity 
possible. 
 

 

 
 

Events coming up! 
March-23 
Thurs 16th  – Class 3 at Wreningham All 
Saints Church 
Fri 17th – ‘Go Green’ non-uniform day 
Mon 20th – FOWS Easter Cake Sale 
Tues 21st – FOWS Easter Event 
Weds 22nd to Fri 24th – Class 3 Residential 
to How Hill 
w/c 27th – Parents Evening Week 
Tues 28th – Years 1 & 2 Cricket Festival at 
Hethersett & Tas Valley Cricket Club 
Weds 29th – Class 3 Family Lunch 
Thurs 30th Class 3 Family Lunch  
Fri 31st – Easter Service at Wreningham 
All Saints Church  
Fri 31st – Last Day of Term 
Fri 31st – Start of FOWS Easter Trail 
April-23 
Mon 3rd to Mon 17th – Easter Break 
Tue 18th – Back to School 
 

Stars of the Week 
Class 1: Maya  Class 2: Willow, Freddie 
Class 3: Jim, Ben A  Class 4: Flo A, Joshie, Ellie 
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Our Christian Values are  Stewardship  Service  Courage  Perseverance  Hope  Kindness  Forgiveness  Love  
 Friendship  Respect  Compassion  Thankfulness 

Reading record update for the 

week 27th Feb – 3rd Mar 2023: 
YR = 25% 31%  Y1 = 29% 35%   
Y2 = 26% 33%  Y3 = 31% 37%   

Y4 = 23% 17%  -  Y5 = 100% - Y6 = 100% - 

 

This week, two year 6 teams competed in a netball tournament at Wymondham 

College Prep. school in a competition organised by Active Norfolk.  In a round 

robin format, both teams won all their matches against two teams from the 

Prep and one from Earlham Junior school.  After a tense semi-final, one team 

narrowly lost 2-1, but Wreningham B flew to the final, eventually winning 6-0 

against the best Wymondham team and taking home the trophy - our cabinet is 

now getting very full. Written by Mr Hodge. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done to everyone - great teamwork, respect and immaculate behaviour. 

A team from year 6 were invited this week to Wymondham High for a book 

quiz.  The team thoroughly enjoyed their experience - with top scores in the 

book rounds (but musical theme 

knowledge may need a little 

work 😉).  The children 

represented our school 

brilliantly, getting along with 

teams from Robert Kett and 

Browick Rd., with everyone 

competing with a great fun spirit.  Thanks to Wymondham High for such a 

fantastic event. Written by Mr Hodge. 

 

The School Council’s ‘Go Green Day’ is next 
Friday, 17th March, raising money for the 
World Land Trust. The day will consist of a 
green themed non-uniform day (donation 
of up to 50p) 
and eco-friendly items 
will be on sale after 
school. 
 

 

We would like to say a very big thank you to 

Sophia’s parent’s Richard and Emma who’s 

business, Knights Paving & Landscaping  

Ltd has provided sponsorship for new 

sport tops for school sporting events. 

We are very appreciative of their generosity. 


